
July 22, 2015 

 

 

Dear customer, 

 

 

 

This is the announcement of the specification change to ingredient of MICAL. 

The raw ingredients of calcium change to a ingredient derived from fish from a 

ingredient derived from bovine. 

There is no change in natural calcium component "hydroxyapatite". 

August 2015 we will continue to sequentially change from time. 

This change will be done from August 2015 sequentially. 

The new product will have the "F" at the beginning of the product number. 

We appreciate your understanding in this issue. 

Thank you for your using "MICAL" and further support in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michiya Ishimoto 

CEO : Chief Executive Officer 

Ishimoto Bio-Chemical Laboratory Co., Ltd. 


